TO: ASSOCIATE PROFESSOR MARTA KOSIOR-KAZBERUK, PHD RECTOR OF BIALYSTOK UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY

DEAR ASSOCIATE PROFESSOR KOSIOR-KAZBERUK, PHD

On behalf of the Rector's Office and the academic community of the University of Ruse, we warmly congratulate you, the teaching staff, students, and employees of Bialystok University of Technology on the occasion of the opening ceremony

OF THE NEW ACADEMIC YEAR 2025/2026.

As members of the Across Alliance, we value our strong sense of closeness and partnership with Bialystok University of Technology, united by our shared vision for the future of higher education.

We extend our best wishes for continued success, inspiration, and resilience in your academic mission. May the new academic year be distinguished by meaningful accomplishments, significant scientific results, and distinguished international recognition.

DEAR COLLEAGUES OF BIALYSTOK UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY,

We wish you a productive academic year, enriched with creativity and inspiration. May your dedication and achievements continue to strengthen the role of your university as a leading institution for advancing knowledge, innovation, and global partnership.

WITH OUR BEST WISHES FOR SUCCESS IN THE NEW ACADEMIC YEAR!

02 October 2025, Ruse

ASSOCIATE PROFESSOR DESISLAVA ATANASOVA, PHD
RECTOR OF THE UNIVERSITY OF RUSE

ACADEMICIAN HRISTO BELOEV, DSCENG,
HONORARY RECTOR OF THE UNIVERSITY OF RUSE,
CHAIRMAN OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY OF THE UNIVERSITY OF RUSE